
Interest is being sought for 

2020 Association Champs Coaches 

** 17 & Under, 15 & Under and 13 & Under **

The coaches will be responsible for coaching and selecting of players from the 
Kyabram Football League to represent the league at the Netball Victoria 

Association Championships on May 17th 2020 in Albury.

Potential applicants need a minimum Foundation coaching accreditation.

Enquiries can be made directly to Peita Sleeth on 5823 9800 or peita.sleeth@afl.com.au
by 5pm Friday 28th March 2020.
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